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March 5, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the appearance of a cover up around Russian ties

to your campaign. This appearance is increased by Messrs Flynn, Sessions,

Manafort, Page and Stone only admitting to meetings once they were re-

ported on. It is increased by ad hominem attacks on Representative Pelosi

and Senator Schumer when they call for a government response. It is in-

creased by the reluctance of General Sessions to recuse himself and the

refusal of Congress to appoint an independent investigator. This appear-

ance will reduce public faith on the government and weaken the country.

Please assure me that you will work toward transparency.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our freedom of information.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


